
 

Habitat for Humanity’s 
Next Family Search Starts 
in June 2017 
Habitat for Humanity Pickens County 
Seeks Next Homeowners for New Hope 
Acres House #18 

Habitat for Humanity Pickens County will be hosting two (2) ​Application Meetings ​for 
families interested in applying for House #18 in the specially designated sub-division  
New Hope Acres​.  

Application​ ​Meeting #1​ will be held on Thursday evening, June 8​th​ at 7:00 p.m. in the Habitat 
Office Board Room located at: 

135 Cares Drive   Jasper, GA  30143 

Application Meeting #2​ will be held on Saturday afternoon, 
June 10​th​ at 4:00 p.m. at the Habitat Office Board Room 
(address above). 
 
Each meeting is expected to last about an hour.  Habitat 
volunteers will stay on hand afterwards to answer any 
additional questions.  
 
Applications for Home #18 will ​only​ be distributed to those persons attending ​one​ of the two 
Application Meetings​.  Please make arrangements for childcare as seating is limited. 

 


